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II. Background
The NRC, in collaboration with the Department of Homeland Security,
has identified several instances where a licensee has FAILED to
appropriately verify, in the case of foreign nationals seeking UA and/
or UAA, that the claimed non-immigration status that the individual has
provided is correct. Consequently, foreign nationals have been granted
UA and UAA at United States nuclear power plants for the purpose of
work using visa categories that DO NOT permit foreign nationals to work
in the United States.

The NRC and DHS cannot allow this! 
Foreign nationals do not necessarily care about the health and safety of the United States. Such foreign 
nationals are highly susceptible to being enticed to imperil the US nuclear industry for monetary or political 
gain. aka, espionage. 
These "licensees" should loose their status, be fined and imprisoned for so callously jeopardizing the safety of 
the United States's nuclear industry, its citizenry and its mere existance. 
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